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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is given that by-law RCA08-08-0001-146, adopted on March 1, 2022, amending by-
law RCA08-08-0001 on zoning, has been in force since, March 23, 2022, date of issuance of the 
certificate of compliance with the Plan urban planning of the City of Montreal. 

Notice is also given that this by-law is deposited at the Citizens' Office, located at 777 boulevard Marcel-
Laurin, Saint-Laurent, at the disposal and for the information of any interested person. 

Montreal, March 30, 2022 

 

  Benoit Turenne 
  Substitute Secretary of the Borough Council 
 

 

 


